Open enrollment will be May 28th to June22nd. There are <u>no changes</u> in premiums for FY2019. For those of you who have not attended an open enrollment meeting, you can access the video on Inside the City under announcements. For those of you in Option I who don't want vision insurance, you must go in to Kronos self-service and WAIVE coverage. If



you are in Option I and DO NOT want to make any changes, there is no need to log in to Kronos self-service. All of your benefits will automatically transfer. If you in Option II, you must decide to either stay in Option II which will become a High Deductible Health Plan or you will need to move in to Option I. Attached is a copy of the PowerPoint and a few

additional pieces of information to help you make your insurance decisions this year. Any FSA or FSA dependent changes will be made during their open enrollment period, which will be November 2018.

Red, White and You! Send your patriotic pictures to the Franklin Fire Department by June 3rd for a chance to be featured on a fire station banner! FFD will use the photos to help spread the message that consumer fireworks, including sparklers, are not permitted in the City of Franklin. Submit fun, patriotic pictures of your loved ones celebrating the 4th safely by Facebook or by email! FFD will select up to 12 photos to be displayed on fire station banners. To submit your photo via Facebook, follow the City of Franklin on Facebook at www.facebook.com/CityOfFranklin. Look for the post asking for your patriotic photo, and upload your photo there. To submit your photo via email, send it to fireprevention@franklintn.gov. For more information and guidelines, please visit http://www.franklintn.gov/government/fire/educational-programs/red-white-and-you or contact the Franklin Fire Department at 615-791-3270.

Tomorrow is the fourth annual **Kids Arts Festival of Tennessee at Pinkerton Park**. The Festival, a joint venture between the City of Franklin **Parks Department** and the Williamson County Cultural Arts Commission, is from 10 a.m. until 3 p.m. and is free and open to the public. The Festival will include: a juried art exhibit, hand-crafted art for sale, stage performances, master classes, art stops to experience and create unique art, and more! There will also be interactive art stops - artist Nick Satinover, a printmaker, will run an etching press and artist Meaghan Brady Nelson, a painter, will be running an interactive mural at the festival. For additional information, visit the website at www.franklintn.gov/kaft.

Our Firefighter
recruits were at lunch
yesterday and noticed a
man changing a flat tire
on his Lamborghini.
They offered to help
change the tire and the
owner accepted. The
owner just happened to
be Vince Neil, lead
vocalist of the heavy
metal band Motley
Crue! Vince later gave
us a thanks and mention
on Twitter!

Tweets & replies

Media

Likes



Vince Neil

@ @ @ thevinceneil ⋅ 20m

@ CityOfFranklin thanks for your help today Franklin

Fire Department !! You guys rock!!!



Here are a few other thank you notes:

Joe and Michelle,

I spoke with my neighbor on South Margin this morning. She could not say enough wonderful things about our **City Street and Water and Sewer employees** who worked for several days in front of her house. She said each day, the men would knock on her door and tell her everything they were doing that day. They all were so polite, professional, and thorough. She wants them to know how much she appreciates them and thanks them for what they did.

I thoroughly agree with her! **O O O O O O**

My name is David Browne and am on the homeowners board of The Barclay Place Subdivision on Downs Boulevard in Franklin. Recently, we ask for help with our trees from, **Todd Snackenberg, our City Arborist**. Todd was on time for his walk through our neighborhood and related well with the people who wanted to hear his evaluation of our trees and evergreens. He never got in a hurry. His knowledge and insight will help us improve what we have and better plan for our future. We really appreciate this service as it benefits all of us.

Sincerely, David Browne

Franklin Parks

Thank you for hosting the touch-a-truck event. We asked to stay here forever. It was better than Disney. Please bring more John Deere Tractors next year. *Carson and Grant Brown (3-year-old twins)*

Thanks for all you do. Have a great weekend!



Website: www.franklintn.gov

This message has been prepared on resources owned by the City of Franklin, TN. It is therefore subject to the Internet and Online Services Use Procedures and Standards of the City. While e-mail that is created by any City staff member may be a public record, this message contains information that may be subject to the attorney-client or work product privilege, or otherwise confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT COPY OR FORWARD TO UNAUTHORIZED PERSONS. It the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee, or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying of forwarding of this communication is strictly prohibited. Unauthorized interception of this message may be in violation of the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §2510 et seq. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately at 615-550-6603.